
Incline Village General Improvement District 
Attn: Brad Underwood, Director of Public Works 

Dear Brad, 

August 2, 2021 

Please accept this letter as acknowledgement that the 2004 Cooperative 
Agreement between the North Lake Tahoe Fire Protection District (NL TFPD) and 
the Incline Village General Improvement District for defensible space services on 
IVGID lands, continues to be in effect as of the above date. 

The NL TFPD Staff and Board appreciate this partnership as does the 
communities of Incline Village and Crystal Bay. We acknowledge that the 
amount spent has increased to up to two hundred thousand dollars ($200,000) 
each year. 

If at any time you wish for the NLTFPD team to present to the IVGID Board of 
Trustees, please do not hesitate to let us know and we can certainly do so at a 
mutually acceptable date and time. 

Respectful! y, 

e:mers 
Fire Chief 

North Lake Tahoe 

Fire Protection 

District 

866 Oriole Way 

Incline Village, NV 

89451 

775/831-0351 
Fax 775/831-2072 

www.nltfpd.net 

Ryan Sommers 

Fire Chief 
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